
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Ralph Norman <rnorman@warrennormaninc.com>

Date: 3/20/2015 8:59:36 AM
Subject: RE: Picture

I have the picture printed.
Do you remember her name or the home that she was from?
Thanks, KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Ralph Norman [mailto:rnorman@warrennormaninc.com]
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 9:58 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Picture

Thanks for making this happen Katherine . I received a call last night from her house supervisor 
saying how excited she was about getting her Pic with Nikki. This girl lives in a group home where 
she shares a BR with 5 other children who have been severely abused so this photo will mean the 
world to her. I will get you the address when I get back in town on Monday. Thanks again and have a 
great weekend.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 13, 2015, at 9:14 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Ralph,
> Attached is a wonderful picture! Can you email me what children's home is she from?
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>
>
>
> <IMG_1077.JPG>
>
>
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> 843-247-9334
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